

16 September 2020

Dear parents and carers,

I hope you are well and that your families are safe and thriving during these difficult times. At school, we have been very impressed by how the school has returned. Behaviour has been thoughtful, considerate and cooperative and learning has been as good as it ever has been. Staff have worked incredibly hard to adjust their curriculum offer and I am most grateful for their professionalism and dedication.

However, our Covid19 plans are fluid and will need reviewing regularly. After conversations and emails with parents and colleagues, we have decided to ask all students and teachers to wear an appropriate face mask from Monday 21 September. Face coverings should be plain, single coloured and resemble a surgical mask – no slogans or logo. They are to be worn outside the classroom, apart from when students are eating or when they are outside. We continue to support those who wish to wear a mask in lessons.

We feel it is the right time to make these changes as 'rates' in our part of Hertfordshire increase. Thank you for your continued support, it is so important that we work together to keep our school open.

Yours sincerely

Martyn Henson Headteacher









Headteacher: Martyn Henson

The Nobel School, Mobbsbury Way, Stevenage, Hertfordshire, SG2 0HS

Tel: 01438 222600 Email: admin@nobel.herts.sch.uk

www.thenobelschool.org

